
 

 

 

Campbell Brown Planning Limited 
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Environmental Protection Authority  

Private Bag 63002 

Wellington 6140 

New Zealand 

 

Attention:  Panel Convener  

   

 

Teenaa koutou, 

 

Rangitoopuni – Listed Fast-track Application 

 

Rangitoopuni is a listed project under Schedule 2 of the Fast-track Approvals Act 2024.  I am 

writing to formally confirm the lodgement of the substantive application for the 

Rangitoopuni project through the digital Fast-Track Portal on 5 May 2025. 

 

As previously discussed with Ms Daya Thompson, Senior Advisor at the Environmental 

Protection Authority, redacted versions of the application documents will be provided to 

the EPA prior to any decision being made on completeness. 

 

The proposed development is located on Treaty Settlement land returned to Te Kawerau ā 

Maki as commercial redress. This is a fundamental element of the proposal and provides 

essential context for understanding the cultural, historical, and strategic significance of the 

site. 

 

We understand that applicants are encouraged to take a proactive and creative approach 

in proposing process solutions that reflect the specific circumstances of their applications. 

We welcome this flexible and pragmatic framework and look forward to engaging further 

with the EPA in this regard. 

 

In this context, we would like to signal the following process preferences, which we are 

happy to discuss further: 






